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The Council Chambers will be the Location for the Ribbon Cutting 

Ceremony for the Walkable Olean 

 North Union Street Transformation Project  

October 21, 2016—Olean—The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the North Union Street Transformation 

Project will take place today, Friday, October 21, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers in the Olean 

Municipal Building.  The event has been moved inside due to the weather. 
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